
Stakeholder Electronic Notification System 

 
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) Provider Enrollment Division (PED) created an email 
service for stakeholders. Subscribing to one or more of the available lists will allow you to more quickly 
receive updates from PED by way of email rather than regular mail. 
 
Existing stakeholders are automatically subscribed to the email service. Stakeholders and prospective 
stakeholders specifically wishing to opt out and receive updates by mail can contact 
DHCSPEDSTAKEHOLDER@dhcs.ca.gov stating this request. 
 
Drug Medi-Cal (DMC) Providers 
Subscribe here to receive email notifications regarding updates and information relevant to DMC 
providers. 
 
Fee-for-Service (FFS) Medi-Cal Providers 
Subscribe here to receive email notifications regarding updates and information relevant to FFS Medi-Cal 
providers. 
 
Provider Application and Validation for Enrollment (PAVE) System 
Subscribe here to receive email notifications regarding updates and information relevant to PAVE. 
 
Unsubscribe 
You may unsubscribe from any or all of these lists at any time by clicking on the unsubscribe link found at 
the bottom of every email notification. 
 
Contact Us 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact PED by email at 
DHCSPEDSTAKEHOLDER@dhcs.ca.gov 
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